
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that you all enjoyed our Sports Day this week, it was great to see so 
many parents and friends attending. The children certainly had a great 
time and it was even better that we had glorious sunshine.  
Thank you to all of the staff who worked hard organising the day and of 
course to Mr. Westwood for planning a fantastic Sports Day for the school 
to take part in. I hope that you have a great weekend and fingers crossed 
that the sunshine stays with us.  

Best wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  

 

Baby News  

Congratulations are the order of the day for Mr 
and Mrs Collinson as their lovely baby girl Elsie 
was born in the May holidays. I am sure that                      
Mrs Collinson will be visiting school very soon so 
that the children can meet the gorgeous new           
arrival.  

Phonics and Times Tables  

Well done to our Year One and our Year Four pupils who have completed 
their phonics and times tables tests. The children all tried very hard and 
should be congratulated for their efforts.  

Drayton Manor Trip  

Year Six had a fabulous time at Drayton Manor this week, the excellent  
behaviour of the children was commented by members of the public, 
which is always lovely to hear. 

 
Healthy Lunchboxes  
 
At St. Paul’s we promote healthy eating, if your child 
has a packed lunch please ensure that it is a healthy 
option. Please do not send into school  fizzy pop, 
chocolate or sweets. Thank you for your support 
with this. Year 6, please make a note of when the  able to give you the 

handouts from the meetings.  
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

96% 92% 94% 

95% 93% 93% 90% 

YN  Ronnie-Jo Cooper 

YR Mya Dumuje 

Y1 Aura-Mai O’Toole 

Y2 Kian McHugh 

Y3 Ruby Fox 

Y4 Jaydan Kelley 

Y5 Alannah Birch 

Y6 Ruby Ockold 

Principal Awards  

98%

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Alfie Green Rylan Hobday 

Top Times Tables 
Class  

Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 4 

7th July School Report’s sent home 

8th July Reception Class Worship 

13th July Foundation Stage Graden 
Party 
Reception Class Graduation 

20th July Year 6 Leaver’s Service 

22nd July Year 6 Leaver’s Breakfast 
School closes for the  
Summer holidays 

5th 
September  

Start of Autumn Term  
2022-2023 

21st 
October 

School closes for Half Term 

31st 
October 

School re-opens 

16th 
December 

School closes for Christmas 
holiday 

3rd January 
2023 

School reopens for Spring 
Term 

17th 
February 

School closes for half term 

27th 
February 

School re-opens 

31st March School closes for Easter 
holiday 

17th April School reopens for Summer 
Term 

26th May School closes for Half Term 

12th June School re-opens 

25th July School closes for Summer 
holidays 


